
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 1049
to members of the Judiciary about LD1049
I urge the committee to vote "ought not to pass" on this bill.  
Carrying a concealed weapon without a permit is dangerous enough but failure to 
disclose the fact when the individual comes into contact with law enforcement puts 
our public safety officers in danger. 
This bill spells "dangerous and unnecessary" to me. Please vote against LD1049
Thank you for your time. 


